
  

 

Year 4 Multiplication Tables Check (MTC) 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
In June 2025, all Year 4 children are required to complete the Multiplication Tables Check (MTC). The purpose 
of the MTC is to determine whether children can recall their times tables fluently, which is essential for future 
success in mathematics. This is a statutory assessment and all children will be given a score. 
 
We would like to invite you into school for a short meeting where we will explain additional information about the 
check, but more importantly share resources and strategies that can be used to support your child at 
home. The meeting will take place on Wednesday 20th November at 9.00pm and will last for approximately 30 
minutes 
 

-12). The below 
website is an excellent tool that children will be familiar with. 
 
https://www.timestables.co.uk/multiplication-tables-check/  
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
 
Mr Flavell 
Assistant Head Teacher 
 

 
Y4 MTC information meeting  
 
I will be attending the above meeting/workshop. 
 

 
 

 

https://www.timestables.co.uk/multiplication-tables-check/

